
Congratulations to PV High’s new PEF Ambassadors! 

Preston Ball and Morgan Mitchell along with a few Peninsula High students have been selected 
to be high school ambassadors for Peninsula Education Foundation. They will work to help build 
more awareness of PEF and its mission. Parent support is vital to keeping PV schools vibrant 
and strong. It helps not only to sustain current programming, but also gives us resources to 
innovate and strengthen programs at all schools in PVPUSD. At the high school level, PEF funds 
our College Career Center, academic counselors, wellness counselors, science fair and teacher 
grants. If you haven’t filled out the PEF donation form during registration, it’s not too late. You 
can donate online at www.pvpef.org or fill out the form below! 

 

http://www.pvpef.org/

